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NOVEMBER, 2004

GENERAL DINNER MEETING

Beaudesert RSL Club

William Street Beaudesert

Tuesday 16 November, 2004

Zonta’s Birthday, and a visit from Area Director – Vicki Varthas
Cost of Dinner  $20  (GST  inclusive)-Please try to have correct change.
Committee Meetings
All committees will meet at 5.45pm, prior to Business Meeting.
APOLOGIES

Apologies are to be directed ONLY to Geraldine Collins on 55412058.

                    Please advise by 11am Monday 15thh November, 2004.

In case of an EMERGENCY, an apology may be accepted by Geraldine up to 8.30am on day of the meeting. An account for the cost of the dinner will be forwarded to any member not responding in the usual manner. 

MISSION STATEMENT

Zonta International is a worldwide service 

organisation of executives in business and the professions 

working together to advance the status of women.

From our President:

Dear Members

How many of you have a free day this month, to do as you please?  Not that you will be doing anything you don’t like on any other day though.  There are so many occasions to be out an about at, hence the silly season.  So do take care.
Our Spring Walkers had an enjoyable morning on Sunday 24th October with Guide Geraldine.

Saturday, 30th October, saw a Cooking Bee in Sr. Caths’ kitchen, chop, dice, measure, mix and pour.  Oh! The aromas!  Many thanks to all members who were able to help with the production of the Christmas Cakes and Puddings.

Last Tuesday, we free spirits enjoyed fine company (male minder included), food and wine at the local Race Day. Some were lucky at betting and one winning the raffle.  So relaxed were we, that the Board meeting was unanimously cancelled.

The Club’s theatre outing to the BAMS production “Noises Off” is scheduled for Friday, 19th November.  There is one spare ticket and the gossip is the performance is very entertaining.

QIMR visit is on Wednesday 24th November.

Christmas Party, Saturday 27th November.

Gourmet Goodies Stall, Saturday 4th December.

Have you had your mammogram?

As the phrase goes “Of droughts and flooding rains”, how did you all fare with the weather change?

Dianne from Blue Care, gave wonderful insight of the Volunteer Unit at last month’s meeting.

Please be prompt on Tuesday, 16th November, so we can progress through our meetings and spare more time with Area Director Vicki.

Looking forward to your company

Judy. 
BIRTHDAYS  -  NOVEMBER
Special birthday greetings to all, who are celebrating birthdays this month.
REFUGE ITEMS

Items will be taken to the refuge later this month. Any household items are urgently needed, kitchen goods as well as sheets, towels, curtains, blankets etc.  

Please don’t forget any gifts for the women and children for Christmas, that could be given to Sue S at the November meeting.
GOURMET GOODIES & GIFT STALL

Could members try to either bake or make something for our stall.  This is our main fund-raiser for the year, so we need everyone to help out.

RAFFLE SELLING

The Finance and Service Committee will be looking for volunteers to sell raffle tickets on Thursday, 2nd and Friday 3rd December.  Volunteers will also be needed for the stall.  Could members please return their raffle books (either partly or completely sold) to Finance and Service Committee, possibly at this next meeting.
Thank you to Trish Trewin, Sr. Catharina and Ellen for donating the major prizes for the raffle.
THINK ABOUT IT!
Change is inevitable, except from vending machines.
If everything seems to be going well, you have obviously overlooked something!
ITEMS TO BE BROUGHT TO THE DINNER MEETING

1. Gift for Refuge Centre.

2. Goods for Refuge Centre.

3. Item or donation for Christmas Hamper – it’s a raffle prize.

DATES TO REMEMBER

19 November, Friday:  BAMS at Civic Centre

24 November, Wednesday:  Visit to QIMR 10.30am

27 November, Saturday:  Xmas Party at Lincez’s place, Kerry Road.

4 December, Saturday:  Gourmet Goodies and Gift Stall, Westerman Park, Beaudesert Markets.

More information, concerning these dates, will be given at the Dinner Meeting.
APOLOGY

An apology to all members re the newsletter, as my computer is away again, being “fixed”.

Also an apology to Ellen, who sent me some wonderful photos for this newsletter and I have not yet had the chance to use them.  I will try for next newsletter.

A grateful thanks to Alice and Calam Plant, who have come to my aid and have let me use a computer to type this newsletter, and to Judy M who is sending it out to all members.  It surely is a team effort!
